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Note No. BVM- 758-2015

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines in Nairobi presents its

compliments to the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) and has the honor

to forward a letter from Mr. Juan Miguel Cuna, Assistant Secretary and Director-

Environmental Management Bureau of the Philippines' Department of Environment and

Natural Resources submitting its comments on Article 8 of the Minamata Convention on

Mercury.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines in Nairobi avails itself

of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) the

assurances of its highest consideration.

Nairobi, 27 August 2015
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

ENVIRONI!1EN JAL MANAGF-NIENII- 13[ IRF.AU
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Telephone Ncs.: 927-15-17, 928-20-96
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Hon. Jesus R S. Domingo
Assistant Secretary
Office of the United Nations and
Othcr lnternational Organizations
DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFF'AIRS
2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay Cify

Dear ASec Domingo:

This has reference to your letter dated 27 July 2015 (Reference Number: L-2-0406-
2015) transmitting a copy of a message from the Interim Secretariat of the Minamata
Convention on Mercury requesting comments on Article 8 of the Convention.

Please find attached our comments especially on the potential usefulness an(
applicability of the draft guidance on best available techniques and best environmental
practices (BAT/BEP) for controlling and, where feasible, reducing emissions of
mercury and mercury compounds to the atmosphere to our national circumstances.

With regard to the collation of Certificates of Concurrence for the Philippines'
ratification of the Convention, we haveo so far, received the Concurence from the
Department of Health (DOH) and we are still awaiting those fiom the Departments of
Labor and Employment; Trade and Industry; Science and Technology; Finance;
Agriculture; and Energy.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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Director
MIGUEL T. CUNA
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